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Hello Oregon Legislators,

Please do all in your power to pass a strong bill for reducing carbon emissions. In Oregon and
around the earth, climate change is degrading the quality of life so severely that we have no
reasonable choice but to do everything we can, no matter how difficult, to reduce its causes. 
Reducing the use of carbon fuels is one important means.  

Thank you for your work,
Sylvia


